
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 Welcome to the final stretch of the first semester for the Class of 2020!  There are only 
18 days left in the semester which concludes on Thursday, December 22nd. Please 
encourage your student to check grades/progress on Schoology regularly and work 
closely with teachers to ensure a strong finish to their first semester of high school.  I 
would highly encourage you to review grades with your student so that you are also 
aware of progress.  The grades earned at the end of the semester will be the official 
grades listed on your student’s high school transcript.  Should you have specific 
questions about your student’s progress in a course, please contact the teacher 
directly.  Teachers are very willing to provide additional support before/after school and 
we also have tutoring available in the College & Career Center Tuesday thru Thursday 
from 2:40-3:30pm.   
 
 Rocklin High School will be hosting our annual THUNDER GALLERIA on Monday, 
December 12th.   The Rocklin High School cafeteria is turned into the Thunder 
Galleria, a shopping mall for our local elementary students who may not otherwise be 
able to afford gifts for their family members.   We are currently accepting donations to 
help make this event a success!  Please see the attached flyer for specific information 
regarding donations.  Thank you in advance for your support of this wonderful event! 
 I have been thrilled to be receiving community service hours for many students in the 
Class of 2020!  Students are required to complete 25 hours of community service for 
graduation and students that complete 150 hours or more are recognized with our 
Distinguished Community Service Award as well as a pin they can wear on their 
graduation gown.  Mrs. Tillery always keeps a current list of opportunities available on 
her website at http://rhs.rocklinusd.org/subsites/Career-Center/Community-
Service/index.html.  Students must complete a Community Service Contract with a 
supervisor signature when they complete hours.  Contracts can be found on our school 
website under the Counseling or Career Center link or picked up in the Counseling 
Center. 
 
 It has been a pleasure to start to get to know the Class of 2020!  We are already 1/8 of 
the way on our four year journey and I look forward to working with both you and your 
students. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
Lissa Morgan, M.S.  
Counselor Class of 2020 
AP Coordinator  
Peer Counseling Advisor 
916.632.1600, ext. 6113  
 
Attachments:  
Thunder Gal 2016 Flyer.pdf 
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